
Project Update: June 2017 

We submitted an abstract to the European Coral Reef Symposium in Oxford (Dec 

13th -15th 2017). As soon as it is accepted, we can upload it on the website.  

Also in one of our site the corals survived the 2016 mass bleaching event! We are 

very happy. Since it is a resort for now we don't mention the name. 

 

 


